
 
 
 
 
 

DATE: May 13, 2022  

TO: Depot Network 

RE: BCMB No Longer Accepting Banking Information 
 

Attention depot operators and staff, 
 
The Beverage Container Management Board (“BCMB”) is no longer accepting, storing, or transmitting 
banking information on behalf of Depot Owners. 

 
If you have updated your banking information, please directly contact ABCRC and BDL: 

 
• ABCRC (Registration@abcrc.com) 
• BDL (BDLAP@thebeerstore.ca; bdlcustomermaster@thebeerstore.ca) 

 
Should you have any questions regarding the new process you may also submit QMS tickets directed to 
ABCRC and BDL. Please click here to visit the Depot Logins & Resources section of the BCMB website. 
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